
Nevada Junior Paint Horse Cub 
September 29, 2007 

Meeting Minutes 
 
General Meeting 
Meeting Called to order by President Connie Gibb at 1:55 PM. 
 
Treasurer’s report:  
August BBQ $220.00 profit 
Aug Raffle/Drinks $214.00 
 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
New Business: 
The new business turned to the nominations of Jr. club officers for next year.  
Nominations were opened and the following names were provided: 
 
President      Secretary 
Tiffany LaFrance     Amanda Kontney 
 
Vice President      Treasurer 
Connie Gibb      Chelsea Algrain 
Shelby Blocker      
 
The nominations are still open as someone can still be put forward to either be placed on 
the ballot or written in at the time of the vote.  The election will take place soon, with the 
ballots being included in the next newsletter. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Oct 27 at Round Table Pizza on Mae Ann Ave in 
Reno, after the General Members meeting.  If you need directions, call Sharon or Gary at 
775-867-3154. 
 
 
 


